
 

Memo 
Date: August 27, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

August 24, 2018  
 

 
Media coverage has indeed increased as we continue to manage through a very 
difficult time. As we know, positive stories continue in our communities.  It is 
critical that those stories are consistently shared. 
 
To keep you informed, please see here below: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• Organization supporting Gambian Catholics marks special anniversary 
• VolunTEENS spend summer in service to hospital community 
• New nonprofit to deliver hope to Puerto Ricans in hurricane recovery 
• Marist School deals first shutout of the softball season 
• Fayette County holds its inaugural media day for high school football 
• Blessed Trinity Titans and St. Pius Golden Lions clash in season opener 

 
Social Media: 

• Fr. Mark celebrated Mass at Georgia State to welcome students and 
wish them success in the new school year. 

• St. John Paul II Mission celebrated their Dedication Mass this weekend! 
¡Que viva! #Catholic #DedicationMass 

• Cita extraida de Gaudete et Exsultate para reflexionar sobre nuestro 
llamado a la santidad. 

 
Local News: 

• "It made me angry" Northwest Georgia church leader reacts to PA grand 
jury report 

• Notre Dame Prep opens science, art and technology wing 
• Mary Our Queen Catholic Church building basilica-style sanctuary in 

Peachtree Corners 
• Fourteen confirmed at St. George Catholic Church 

 
Videos: 

• The Gambia Dine-in Diversity Event 

http://bit.ly/2NfNhXB
http://bit.ly/2Ne4D78
http://bit.ly/2NaPqnc
http://bit.ly/2Nhk4eS
http://bit.ly/2Nfmf2n
http://bit.ly/2Nid0yF
http://bit.ly/2Ne53dI
http://bit.ly/2Ne53dI
http://bit.ly/2MOVkNN
http://bit.ly/2MOVkNN
http://bit.ly/2MLj3OV
http://bit.ly/2MLj3OV
http://bit.ly/2Ndbaid
http://bit.ly/2Ndbaid
http://bit.ly/2Nhx4kn
http://bit.ly/2NfJ9H5
http://bit.ly/2NfJ9H5
http://bit.ly/2NkGYBK
http://bit.ly/2MPb6sb


• Homilía del Arzobispo Wilton D. Gregory durante la Misa de Dedicación 
de la Misión San Juan Pablo II 

 
 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/2MM1azM
http://bit.ly/2MM1azM

